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Happy New Year! I hope that you all had a wonderful Christmas and a lovely break. 

Welcome back to a busy term, as always. As well as reading the newsletter, please do check the 

calendar on our school website for upcoming evenings. 

There will be a parentmail form going out about clubs in Terms 3 & 4 next week, Clubs will run from 

Monday, 16th January – Friday, 24th March. 

Don’t forget that 10p toast is already running and available every morning!                 Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week from before Christmas!  

Bees – Ophelia & Edward  Butterflies – Maggie & Simon  

1A – Rafferty & Iris  1CS – Peter & Amelia 

2H – Jessica & Isabelle   2T- Samuel W & Beatrice 

3/4C – Euan & Giles    3/4L – Jasper & Lily  3/4R – Chase & Freddie 

5O – Josh & Liam   5S – Toby & Arthur 

6B – Lola & Bobby  6J- Eloise & Eliza 

 

Our Value that we are exploring this term is ‘Friendship’ 

Christmas Charity Collections 

Thank you for your generous donations following the Nativity and carol concert performances. This 

year we collected a superb £541.37 for the British Heart Foundation. 

In addition, we raised £167.05 on Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children. 
 

 

 

 

Bats in Churches 

During the weekend of 14th/15th January, St Sampson's Church is holding a Bat Weekend! The 

highlight will be the multi-media art installation by artist Ilene Sterns called "On a Wing and a 

Prayer" created in association with the Bats in Churches project to bring awareness of how bats 

share the sacred space of churches with humans. The attached poster has more information as to 

how you can visit this. Children in Year 3,4 & 6 will get a sneak preview on Friday 13th January! 
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